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Road, Bournemouth, in the county of Hants, house
furnisher.

Frank Trippear, residing at 207 Manchester Road,
Rochdale, in the county of Lancaster, florists' and
fruiterers' manager. ,

Hastings John Holford, now of 3 Blenheim Road,
St. Albans, formerly of " Langley Lodge," Lems-
ford Road, St. Albans, in the county of Hertford,
and lately residing at Matson House, 48 Shean
Road, Richmond, in the county of Surrey.

Percy Elwell Birch, residing and carrying on busi-
ness at 3 High Street, Wem, in the county of
Salop, as Birch Bros., saddler.

Sydney Leslie Thomas, Tan-y-graig, Morriston, in

the county borough of Swansea, lately carrying on
business as a garage proprietor at Page Street
Garage, Page Street, Swansea, and formerly at The
Swan Garage, Martin Street, Morriston aforesaid,
motor salesman.

George Robert Bennet, Deppers Bridge, near
Southam, in the county of Warwick, farmer.

Herbert Stanley Bostock, trading as Bostock & Co.,
Cranbrook, Norwood Green, Southall, in the county
of Middlesex, and carrying on business at Palace
Chambers, South Road, Southall aforesaid, as a
builder and contractor, and carrying on business
at Broadway Chambers, Southall aforesaid, as an
architect and surveyor.
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